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Library Navan-Cruinniú na nÓg workshops for schools

The  annual Cruinniú na nÓg festival is still going ahead on Saturday June 13th, albeit entirely online.  We have a wide range of events planned for the day and we’ll be promoting them on our social media shortly. 
 
However, in the meantime, our writer-in-residence from 2018, Juliette Saumande, is running a series of five short workshops for Cruinniú, the first of which went live Friday, May 15th.  They’re all about being creative, writing and language and would be suitable for 3rd class upwards.  The videos are short, less than 15 minutes  and will remain up on our Cruinniú YouTube channel until Sunday June 14th.  A PDF to accompany the workshops is available on request by emailing me at  mrogan@meathcoco.ie or meathlibrariessocial@meathcoco.ie. 
 
The first episode is here:  https://youtu.be/2_YR7emxoWE

Series of 5 workshops suitable for children aged 9 years+
Starting Saturday May 16th, running every Saturday until June 13th


